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From: Fionnán O'Connor  
Sent: 22 March 2016 14:55
To: Licensing Staff
Subject:
 

Dublin Bay is a Special Area of Conservation with UNESCO Biosphere designation. Dublin Port Company's 'Dumping at  Sea' permit application is in complete conflict with an area of such
importance.

As a young adult who walks the Sutton Howth environs regularly, I am extremely concerned that such work as sought for this permit will negatively affect the sea mammals, bird colonies.....who
live there. To dump soils with known heavy metal contaminants is yet another red flag.

I'm asking you the Environmental Protection Agency to protect this coastal amenity from such destruction for my and future generations.

Yours faithfully,
Fionnan O'Connor
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